
The Abundance Update 
Sept 16th 2012 – a big thankyou 

 

Hello All 
 
Yesterday was a fantastic day! Not only did the sun shine, but we raised 
some money and had great fun too. 
 
So many people did so many things to make the day a success.  
 
Lots of people donated cakes, pies, jams, chutneys and bags of fruit, or 
helped on the day, or picked the fruit which was made into so many 
wonderful things. We would like to thank everyone individually - but quite 
honestly we don’t know all the things everyone did. One of the really nice 
things about yesterday was that people just took the initiative and did 
things! 
 
So this is a great big thank you to everyone! Your contribution is really 
appreciated and means the Abundance fruit picking project can continue 
for another year. And thanks to everyone who came along, bought things 
and joined in to give the day a really nice, friendly atmosphere.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Juliet, Daphne, Jo, Ruth, Una, Carole, Kara, Jean-Jacques, Alison, 
Belinda, Karen, Claire, Corinne and Joyce 
 
 
 


